LEGAL NOTICE

Invitation to Bid

Oak Park Elementary School District #97 will receive sealed bids at the Board of
Education Office, 970 Madison Street, Oak Park, Illinois 60302, until 11:00 a.m. on
Monday, May 16, 2016 for “PRINTING AND XEROGRAPHIC PAPER”.

Only those bids complying with the provisions and specifications of the bid will be
considered. Specifications may be obtained at the Business Office at the above address.
The bid opening will be at 11:00 a.m. on Monday, May 16, 2016 and presented to the
Board of Education for approval.

The Board of Education reserves the right to waive any informalities, to reject any or all bids,
or to accept any bid in whole or part, which in its judgment is in the best interest of the
Board of Education.

Contracts awarded by the Board of Education require that bidders comply with the
Prevailing Wage Act of the State of Illinois; and the general prevailing rate of wages
shall be paid for each type of work required to execute the contract.

Therese M. O’Neill
Assistant Superintendant of Finance and Operations
Board of Education, School District #97
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